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A. PROPOSAL 
 
Paragraph 6.5.4.3., amend to read: 
 
"6.5.4.3. In length (see figure below) 
 
 The distance between the ….    .… shall not exceed 1,800 mm. 
 
 However, this distance shall not exceed 2,500 mm: 
 
 - for M1 and N1 category vehicles; 
 
 - for all other categories of vehicles if the structure of the vehicle makes it 

impossible to comply with the minimum angles of visibility." 
 
B. JUSTIFICATION 
 
The amended text is aiming at clarifying that the distance of 2,500 mm is applicable to all M1 
and N1 vehicles regardless of their structure, whereas for other vehicles, it may be applied only if 
the structure of the vehicle has a certain configuration.  This proposal would avoid 
misinterpretations which might result from the current text. 
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